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Little Rock Creek Area: Kimley-Horn progress report 
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. has prepared a progress report for review by interested stakeholders. This 
progress report includes details about the project, stakeholder input, and Kimley Horn’s initial assessment of 
several proposed solutions. The progress report represents work completed through early April 2025. Kimley-
Horn is continuing to get feedback and answer questions from growers in the area and will incorporate that 
feedback in future design revisions and analyses later in 2025.  

The progress report can be found here: May 2025 Little Rock Creek progress report 

The DNR hosts all documents prepared as part of the Little Rock Creek Area project on its website. Meeting 
updates and summaries can be found under the expandable tab “Meeting Summaries.” The library section 
contains all final and published documents produced by the DNR for the Little Rock Creek Area.  

Reference documents and responses to earlier public comments, including the DNR Commissioner’s Order, can 
also be found on the Little Rock Creek Sustainable Groundwater Use webpage. Additional information can be 
found under the expandable tabs by publication year below the library. If you are having trouble finding 
information or believe information is missing, please contact Brent Beste at the DNR.  

What’s next 

• The DNR will extend the contract with Kimley-Horn and Partner Limno-Tech to complete a final report 
by spring of 2026.  

• Kimley-Horn will hold off on completing any further designs and evaluations until after the 2025 harvest 
season and will continue to gather feedback from stakeholders. 

• Kimley-Horn and the DNR will plan to meet in person with Stakeholders in November 2025 to review 
modeling results and design modifications, and to discuss proposed solutions, new considerations and 
next steps.  

• To share your feedback or ask questions about the progress report, please contact Kimley-Horn 
lrcaprojectinfo@kimley-horn.com. 

If you have any questions for the DNR, please contact Brent Beste (brent.beste@state.mn.us or 651-259-5480). 

All project information can be found on the Little Rock Creek Sustainable Groundwater Use website. 
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